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Townsend, Erle

From: Adam Morgan <adam.morgan1201@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 10:57 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To who it may concern, 

 

I would like to stay my opposition to 127-A. 

 

This bill is not needed for the state of Maine. 

 

Once again we are putting the cart before the horse. 

 

Electric cars have their place but mandates on amounts at dealerships should be dictated by 

supply and demand not a board of environmental activist. 

 

I have no problem with people wanting to own electric vehicles. I do have a problem with 

government overstepping it’s boundaries. 

 

Let the people decide what they want to drive. Let the automotive companies decide what 

they want to build and sell to the consumer. 

 

127-A is not for Maine. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Adam Morgan 

 

Registered Voter and concerned citizen. 

 

2180 Carmel Road North 

Newburgh Maine 

 

 


